
[Elkton, MD, October 10, 2024] – Elkton Alliance, Inc. was excited to have Shelly
Truck Driving School serve as the signature sponsor for our 2024 Elkton Fall Fest
event, which took place on Sept. 13th and 14th in downtown Elkton. This much-
anticipated event brought the community together for a weekend of family fun,
entertainment, and celebration.

The Elkton Alliance, Inc. Fall Fest featured a variety of activities for all ages, including
live music on multiple stages, children’s activities, local vendors, food, and games. 

As a leader in the truck driving education industry, Shelly Truck Driving School has
been dedicated to providing quality training and support to aspiring truck drivers.
Their commitment to safety, professionalism, and community engagement aligned
perfectly with the values of Elkton Alliance, Inc.

“We are grateful to Shelly Truck Driving School for their generous support,” said Alicia
Calhoun, Executive Director of Elkton Alliance, Inc. “Their sponsorship helped us
create a vibrant and engaging event that brought our community together and
showcased local businesses.”

Thank you to everyone who joined us for Elkton Alliance, Inc. Fall Fest! For more
information about Shelly Truck Driving School, please visit
shellytruckdrivingschool.com.

About Shelly Truck Driving School
Shelly Truck Driving School offers comprehensive training programs for 
individuals looking to start a career in truck driving. With a focus on safety
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and real-world experience, Shelly Truck Driving School prepares students for
success on the road.

About the Elkton Alliance, Inc.
The Elkton Alliance is dedicated to enhancing the quality of life in Elkton through
community engagement and economic development initiatives. Our events and
programs aim to strengthen the community and support local businesses.


